
                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting Minutes for July 6, 2021 

 

Commission Members:  Cheryl Kennedy – Chair, Eugenia Perry – Secretary, Anita Morrison - 

Treasurer, Gary James Kelly – Assistant Treasurer, Maria Elena Potvin, Joan Gentile 

All members were present except Anita Morrison. Lillian Miceli from the Senior Center 

attended as well. 

Meeting Called to Order:  by Cheryl – Chairperson, at 2:30 p.m. due to a malfunctioning 

elevator for the handicapped 

Approval of Minutes/Secretary’s Report:  Secretary Eugenia read the minutes from our last 

meeting. A motion to accept was made by Cheryl and seconded by Joan. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Gary read the Treasurer’s report from the information forwarded by Anita 

the week before. Our funding for the Senior Picnic was deleted since it was not spent last year 

due to the Pandemic. Discussion was held on how to restore this funding and research will be 

done to preserve this important event. 

Old Business:  1) We discussed the passing of Pat Lancaster and Marie Fredrickson and our 

request to the town to have a Mayoral Proclamation for their many years of dedicated service. 

New Business:  1) We need to discuss future events with the Mayor such as the Senior Picnic, 

Annual Volunteer Recognition Day, Breakfast with the Mayor, and other events with their 

associated funding. 2) We discussed touring the Senior Center as a group versus as individuals 

for efficiency after Joan made the suggestion. It was determined that we would tour as a group 

on July 20, 2021 at 11:00 a.m.  

Opportunity of guests to speak:  N/A 

 

Motion to Adjourn:  A motion to adjourn was made by Cheryl and seconded by Joan; all agreed. 
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